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Woolbro Homes is in discussions 
with the London Borough of 
Lambeth, to redevelop 1-5 Waylett 
Place, West Norwood, SE27 9AE.

Our proposals will provide much
needed homes, affordable
homes and employment space.

Before we submit an application, 
we would like to share our plans 
with local residents and businesses 
and listen to what you have to say 
about the proposals.

We are committed to working
with the local community and our
stakeholders as the plans evolve.

Further details of the consultation
and how you can provide feedback
can be found overleaf.

HAVE YOUR SAY ON PROPOSALS

WWW.WAYLETTPLACE.COM

You are invited to our online public webinars on
Wednesday 23 March 7pm-8pm 

Thursday 24 March 7pm-8pm

SCAN THE QR 
CODE TO 

REGISTER FOR
 

OUR WEBINAR



Data will only be held by Huddle Communications, Woolbro Homes and a summary may be sent to the 
London Borough of Lambeth. By giving us your details, you authorise us to send periodic updates about this 
site. If you would rather not receive any information about this development, please tick this box: 

We  want to know what you think about these proposals. Please 
fill out this form and return it in the post - you won’t need a 
stamp. 

NAME:

ADDRESS:

POSTCODE:

EMAIL:

TEL:

HAVE YOUR SAY

FREEPHONE 0800 433 2622
FREEPOST HUDDLE COMMUNICATIONS

WWW.WAYLETTPLACE.COM
ENGAGE@WAYLETTPLACE.COM

SCAN THE QR CODE TO  
VISIT THE WEBSITE

SPEAK TO THE TEAM
If you have any questions, 

please contact Huddle, who 
are helping us to engage with the 

local community.

Any other comments:

Woolbro Homes is working with 
GRID Architects, to design the 
proposals to deliver much needed 
homes.

The proposals include the 
construction of a 7 storey building
to provide 30 new homes, including
affordable homes and new 
employment space.

The aspiration of this project is to
deliver a high quality mixed-use
development that is sensitive to
the local area.

Before submitting a planning 
application to the London Borough 
of Lambeth, we want to share 
our plans with you, answer your 
questions and hear your views. 

You can either leave comments 
with us on the day, or you can also 
contact the team via email or via 
Freephone.

Information on the proposals will 
also be hosted online at 
www.waylettplace.com.

Please contact the team for further 
details or hard copies or should 
you want to meet in person. 

THE PROPOSALS HOW TO HAVE YOUR 
SAY 

Do you support the provision of new homes in the area?
Yes           No            Unsure

Do you support the provision of new affordable homes in the area?
Yes           No            Unsure


